
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Housing Authority of the Borough of Keansburg 

2025 5-Year PHA Plan 

 

In accordance with the requirements of Federal Regulation 24 CFR Part 903, the Housing 

Authority of the Borough of Keansburg will conduct a public hearing to receive public 

comments on its Five-Year PHA Plan for fiscal years 2025-2029. The hearing will take 

place via Zoom on July 17, 2025 at 7:00 pm EST.   

 

The draft 5-Year Plan is available for review and inspection at the Keansburg Housing 

Authority Office and the Housing Authority’s website at https://keansburgha.org/public-

hearing.html 

 

You must register in advance to participate in the meeting. Instructions for registration 

and participation can be found at https://keansburgha.org/public-hearing.html. The 

meeting will be held both virtually, via Zoom and in person on July 17, 2025 at 7:00 PM 

EST at: Granville Towers Community Room, 1 Church St., Keansburg, NJ 07734.  

 
Douglas G. Dzema, PHM 

Executive Director 
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